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From: LAFFAN, David 
To: STUDDERT, Lisa 
Cc: s 22

Subject: FW: Follow up from MO re industry [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
Date: Tuesday, 13 February 2018 11:00:00 AM 
Attachments: s 22
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Hi Lisa, 
Pls note that s 22 called s 22 this morning about a previous NAS brief (attached). 
He wanted to check likely MDAF dates (mid-April onwards) and he wanted a sense of timing for if 
the Minster did want to hold a ‘Commonwealth’ stakeholder roundtable/event prior. 

David Laffan 
Assistant Secretary 
Alcohol, Tobacco and Other Drugs Branch | Population Health and Sport Division 
Australian Government Department of Health 
P: 02 6289 9375 | M: | E: david.laffan@health.gov.au 

From: 
Sent: Tuesday, 13 February 2018 9:27 AM
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To: LAFFAN, David 
Subject: Follow up from MO re industry [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
David, 
Just to let you know, from the MO just rang to find out which NAS brief we did that had the options for 
Minister Hunt in terms of potential further industry consultation. He didn’t elaborate but did say there were a lot 
of discussions happening and wanted to check likely MDAF dates and wanted a sense of timing for if the 
Minster did want to hold a ‘Commonwealth’ stakeholder roundtable/event prior. 
Copy of the brief attached for quick reference if needed. 
Thanks, 
s 22
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